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***ADDENDUM ONE*** 
RFP to Operate Local Regional Transit Service 

Connecting Mansfield to Logan Airport 
August 29, 2022 

 
A pre-proposal meeting concerning the Request for Proposals to Operate Local 
Regional Transit Service Connecting Mansfield to Logan Airport was held virtually on 
August 23, 2022.  The following are answers to questions received by potential 
proposers subsequent to that meeting as well as any clarifications presented at the 
meeting.   
 
1. When do we expect service to begin, will GATRA give priority to an operator based 

on readiness?  Funding for this service will not be available until the beginning of 
October 2022, GATRA does not anticipate starting services prior to that but would 
like to start soon thereafter. 

 
2. Is there a specific type of vehicle that will be required?  The funding source for this 

service will be provided through the Federal Congestion Mitigation/Air Quality 
program, therefore a vehicle that can provide cleaner and more efficient fuel usage 
would be required. 

 
3. Regarding DBE Affidavit (page 44), if the respective DBE company provides the 

certification letter, do they still need fill out the Affidavit and get it notarized? The 
Affidavit does need to be completed and notarized.  This affidavit is required to get a 
level of assurance from the DBE firm that their certification has not been revoked, 
has not expired, and that there has not been a change in the minority status since 
the most current certificate was issued. 

 


